
 

HENNY PENNY HATCHING – COVID-19 SAFE PLAN 

 

Personal Hygiene 

• Henny Penny Hatching staff will not enter a venue if they are feeling unwell, 
displaying symptoms, awaiting COVID-19 results or if they have been directed 
to self-isolate. 
 

• Henny Penny Hatching staff will use hand-sanitizer before entering and upon 
leaving each venue. 

 

Equipment 

• All Henny Penny Hatching equipment is thoroughly cleaned between uses. 

• Once the equipment has been collected at the end of each program, a Henny 
Penny Hatching staff member will use an alcohol wipe to wipe down the table 
on which your hatching unit has been sitting. 
 

Social Distancing 

• Henny Penny Hatching staff members will observe social distancing 
requirements when interacting with the public. 
 

• Upon our departure, members of the public are advised to continue to observe 
appropriate social distancing when observing and interacting with the hatching 
program. 
 

 
 

 

 


